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Julie Zerwic, PhD, RN, FAHA, FAAN
Kelting Dean and Professor

College of Nursing

203 CNB, 50 Newton Road

lowa City, IA 52242-1121

Dear Dr. Zerwic,

At the July 15, 2020 board meeting, the lowa Board of Nursing accepted the Nursing
Education Program Report and granted approval for a period of six years to the
Bachelor of Science in Nursing, RN to BSN program, Master of Science in Nursing
program, Post-Masters certificates, Doctor of Nursing Practice program, and Doctor of
Philosophy in Nursing program submitted by the University of lowa College of Nursing.

The Board appreciates your participation in the nursing education process. If you have
any questions or comments please contact me at 515-326-4400.

Sincerely,
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Jimmy A. Reyes, Ph.D.(c), DNP, AGNP, RN, FRE
Associate Director of Practice and Education
NCSBN Fellow of Regulatory Excellence
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